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Louie Azzolini
From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Tuesday, March 13, 2001 10:17 AM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation {E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
(E-mail), DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) {E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail}; Doug
Tate (E-mail), Ecology North (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie
Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Paula Pacholek
[Yel] (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail}; Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs {E-mail)

Ce: John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail)
Subject: Receipt of Technical Reports

MVEIRB File EA00-002 and EA00-002a

Distribution List

RE: Notice of Receipt of Government Technical Reports
Canadian Zinc Corporation Cat Camp Fuel Cache Recovery and the Mineral
Exploration Drilling Programs

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT), the Department of Fisheries and
Oceans Canada (DFO), the Nahanni National Park Reserve (NNPR), and Environment
Canada (EC) provided their Technical Reports by the EA workplan milestone date of
March 12, 2001. The Review Board will consider the reports at its next meeting.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini
Environmental Assessment Officer

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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